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This week in Nursery... 

In family group the children have been finding out about polar bears. In maths we 

have been practising counting. We have also been exploring different shapes and 

using them to make pictures. The children have been playing games to improve 

their listening and attention. We also explored some ice in the outdoor area. 

 
 

 

 

 

After half term in Nursery...  
Our new theme will be ‘People who help us’. We will also be finding out about 

different types of vehicles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

School is closed for next week for half term and Monday 25
th

 February (inset day).  

School reopens on Tuesday 26
th

 February. 

 

Please ensure all items of clothing are labelled as this helps us to ensure the children 

have the correct items, this is particularly important for jump[ers and cardigans.   

 

 

 

 

Homework 

The children have brought home their blue home learning books. The children can 

record something in their book that they do during the half term break. This might be 

a drawing, writing, photographs, bus/ train tickets or leaflets from places you have 

visited.  

Thank you 

 Shape of the week   hexagon   

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 Number of the week   6  

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 


